
 

23/05/23 

Class 3 

 
In English, next term we are focusing on alternative perspective to traditional tales.    

In Maths, Year 5 are learning how to measure and draw angles using a protractor. In Year 

6 we are learning how to calculate angles in a polygram.  

In Geography, we are learning about the different biomes and the vegetation in each.  

In Science, we have been learning about lifecycles.  

Your child was assessed on the statutory Year 5/6 words at the beginning of this term. The 

words highlighted are the words your child needs to focus on this year. Don’t worry about 

how many there are, as these words are new to them, just focus on five words at a time. 

Children will also be assessed again after Christmas and a new highlighted sheet will be 

given out with the expectation that fewer words will be highlighted. Spelling sheets need 

to be in school everyday for opportunities to practise, so I advise they keep them in their 

reading records.  

Home Learning 

Reading   

To celebrate and encourage reading of different texts, we are holding a 

sponsored read to raise money to purchase some up to date newly 

released children’s books for each class. These will be books that the 

children can choose to read themselves either in school or to bring home to 

read. Your child will bring home a reading challenge and sponsor form 

before the half term holiday. There will be 3 weeks to complete the 

challenge before sponsor forms are collected in on Monday 12th June. The 

teachers will talk to the children about this. 


